
TOWN OF WENDELL NORTH CAROLINA 

 
 

April 25, 2016 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL  

CALLED MEETING 

 
The Public is hereby notified there will be a Special Called 

Meeting of the Wendell Town Board of Commissioners on 

Monday, April 25, 2016, from 5:00-7:00 pm in the Board of 

Commissioners Meeting Room.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is to conduct a detailed work 

session with the Board on the FY 2016-2017 Budget. 

 

The Public is invited to attend. 
       

       

Jonnie Driver     

Town Clerk 

Posted: April 18, 2016 

 


